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Cathedral of the Holy Trinity in Paris will take part
in European Heritage Days

On September 19 and 20, 2020, the Cathedral of the Holy Trinity and the Russian Spiritual-Cultural
Orthodox Center in Paris will take part for the fourth time in the European Heritage Days (Journées
européennes du Patrimoine). During these days, along with a great number of museums, cultural
conserves and governmental institutions in France, the cathedral and the center will open their doors for
numerous visitors.

The cathedral will be open for free entry from 10:00 to 19:00 on Saturday and Sunday. The website of
the Diocese of Chersonesus reports that the cathedral clergy and personnel will be pleased to receive
visitors and answer their questions.
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Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/45397/
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